
FONR
Christmas
Party Lunch

Thurs 16th December

Please send your children into school with
their own party packed lunch (no nuts
please!) and wearing Christmas Party
clothes on Thursday 16th December! 

FONR elves and the staff will join forces to
provide the children with festive fun and
entertainment for the afternoon!

On Friday 17th December, Santa will be dropping off
Christmas presents for all of the children to enjoy!
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